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Introduction. 
The LCLS-II Project Office is organizing a one day review of 3.9 GHz cryomodule transportation plans, to be held on Thursday, Feb 13.  The review will assess the development, design, testing, and readiness of the transportation configuration for the 3.9 GHz cryomodules to be delivered from Fermilab to SLAC.  

Charge.  
We ask that the committee respond to the following questions: 
1. Has the project developed and tested configurations for the successful transportation of the 3.9 GHz cryomodules from Fermilab to SLAC?
2. Has the project incorporated lessons learned from 1.3 GHz cryomodule shipping and transportation of the Fermilab 3.9 GHz cryomodule for FLASH to DESY? 
3. Has the project adequately assessed risks resulting from 3.9 GHz cryomodule transportation and have they developed mitigation strategies for those risks?
4. Is the project ready to begin transport of 3.9 GHz cryomodules to SLAC?  

Review committee.  
Tom Peterson (SLAC, committee chair) 
Geoff Pile (ANL) (to be confirmed) 
Naeem Huque (JLab) 
Rich Poliak (SLAC)
Chris Adolphsen (SLAC)

Schedule.   
We will hold this review via remote connection.  I suggest that we plan on morning presentations from 9:00 AM Central Time to 12:30 PM, break for lunch and committee executive session, then close-out around 3:00 PM Central Time.  Thus, we start at 7:00 AM PST and finish by about 4:30 EST. 
 

